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TO ALL EXEC BUILDERS

EXEC MANDATORY/ADVISORY SERVICE BULLETIN A-07

History:  Electronic Ignition Systems have proven to be more
reliable and easier to maintain than conventional distributor
ignitions.

Action:  For Exec helicopters, RotorWay International recommends
ONLY the Dual electronic Ignition system as equipped on our R.I.
162 engines.  This system features two completely independent
ignition systems, including two spark plugs per cylinder, designed
to operate simultaneously.  Either ignition system will support
full power performance.  We recommend only this ignition system and
will no longer sell or support distributor ignitions.

The dual electronic ignition system may be fitted to any Exec
with the RW 145 or RW 152 engine, and is strongly recommended.

If you have purchased a rebuilt distributor from RotorWay
International, the conversion to the dual electronic ignition
system is regarded as mandatory.


